
NOTICE REGARDING 

STREET CLOSING REQUEST 

 
EFFECTIVE JUNE 30, 2025: 

• The Street Closing Request Form has been updated. 

• All requests must be submitted using the updated form. 

• Submissions on outdated forms will not be accepted. 

• Requests submitted less than 2 weeks before the event will not be 

accepted. 

• Requests with more than 1 signature per address will not be accepted. 


